
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: March 01, 2019 
Subject: Changes to Aclara Meter Reading System 
 
 
Crestline Village Water District has utilized the Aclara 3G Fixed Network Meter Reading 
System since 2010.  Over the years, due to changes in technology, the District has been 
forced to upgrade the system to maintain meter reading capability.  Verizon Wireless 
Communications is retiring its CDMA (Code Division Multiple Access) 3G Network at the 
end of 2019.  Due to this discontinuance of service, it will be necessary for the 
District to upgrade the current Data Collector Units.  This upgrade will be included 
in the upcoming 2019-2020 budget.       
 
Recommendation: 
This is an information only item.  No action is required.  
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